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23rd June, 1924. .

Dear Mr. de Léézlg,

. I looked in et your exhibition
this afternoon, and was sorry not to meet you
there. I thought the pictures looked extreme-
1y well, especially the Pope, now that he has
been framed and varhished. I em sure you will
have & grealt success. ‘ ‘

The Editor of our Illustrated Page
thinks that it micht be interesting to reproduce
one or two of the otheér pictures as well as that v
of the Pope, and proposes to look at them to-morrow.
"I wonder whether you would be kind enough to let
him have photographs of those which he may fancy
for this purpose? In eny case, I have asked him
to ring you up on the chance. : '

Believe me,
Yours sincerely,

i

P. de Laszlo, Bsq.,
3, Fitz john's Avenue,
HAMPSTEAD . NoWe.



